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I. Meetings with the President and Provost 

The Deputy Provost and Vice Provost/ALO for Academic Programs met with the President 
and Provost to discuss the next steps for the Institutional Self-Study and Reaffirmation of 
Accreditation. 

 

II. Institutional Self-Study  

The Co-Chairs of the Institutional Self-Study are working on incorporating recommended 
action items and suggested editorial edits from the campus leadership meeting on 
November 8, 2019, into their Criteria For Review (CFR) narratives in Campus Labs.  

 

III. Meetings with ASI Student leadership 

The Deputy Provost and Vice Provost/ALO and WSCUC Coordinator met with the ASI Board 
of Directors (BoD) to discuss WSCUC and the meaning, quality, and integrity of a CSUSB 
degree.  

 

IV. The final meeting for the Institutional Self-Study  

The Institutional Self-Study co-chairs, Vice Presidents, Associate Provosts, Deans, faculty, 
and staff met with the President, Provost, and Deputy Provost and Vice Provost/ALO to 
discuss the next steps for the Institutional Self-Study and the WSCUC Institutional Report. 
The co-chairs and working group members for the CFR narratives must address all 
recommended action items in Campus Labs by Monday, February 17, 2020, have working 
URL links that demonstrate we are addressing the CFRs, fact check the narratives for each 
CFR, and notify Clare to confirm their working group has completed their narratives. The co-
chairs and Deans will also immediately respond to the Institutional Report writer for any 
requested information.    

The meeting notes can be found here.  

 

V. Upcoming Meetings 

The next WSCUC Steering Committee Meeting is scheduled for Friday, March 6, 2020. 

https://www.csusb.edu/sites/default/files/WSCUC%20Institutional%20Self-Study%20Meeting%20Notes_1.pdf

